
 

 
 

CITY OF MOUNTAIN VIEW 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

CITY COUNCIL 
RECOMMENDED ANNUAL BUDGETS 

The Mountain View City Council will hold a public hearing of the following legislative bodies to 
review the Fiscal Year 2024-25 Recommended Annual Budgets, Annual Appropriations Limit, 
Recommended Water, Wastewater (sewer), and Solid Waste (Trash, Recycling, and Organics) Rates and 
Various Recommended City Fees: 
 
 •City Council of the City of Mountain View 

•Board of Directors of the Mountain View Shoreline Regional Park Community 
•Board of Directors of the City of Mountain View Capital Improvements Financing Authority 

 
The budget document, including fees, will be available on Friday, May 31, 2024 on the City’s website at 
mountainview.gov/budget. Copies of the Fiscal Year 2024-25 Recommended Annual Budget will be 
available for review by 5:00 p.m. on Friday, May 31, 2024, at City Hall in the City Clerk’s Office, 500 
Castro Street, 3rd Floor, Mountain View, during normal business hours and during public hours at the 
Mountain View Public Library, 585 Franklin Street, Mountain View.  The June 11th meeting agenda and 
staff report will be available on Friday, June 7, at mountainview.legistar.com. 
 
DATE & TIME: Tuesday, June 11, 2024, at 6:30 p.m. or as soon thereafter as the matter can be heard 
 
This meeting will be held with a virtual component in Council Chambers located at 500 Castro 
Street, Second Floor, Mountain View, CA 94041, broadcast live at mountainview.legistar.com, on 
YouTube at MountainView.gov/YouTube, and on Comcast Channel 26. Members of the public wishing 
to provide comments to the City Council may:  

1) send an email to city.council@mountainview.gov;   

2) join the Zoom Webinar by visiting mountainview.gov/meeting and entering Webinar ID 843 
5126 7142 or by calling 669-900-9128 and entering Webinar ID 843 5126 7142; or  

3) attend the meeting in person. 

If you have questions about this item, please contact Derek Rampone at 
derek.rampone@mountainview.gov or 650-903-6006. 
 
Comments or written statements may be submitted to the City Clerk, 500 Castro Street, P.O. Box 
7540, Mountain View, California, 94039-7540 or city.clerk@mountainview.gov. Legal challenges may 
be limited to those issues or objections raised at the public hearing orally or in written correspondence 
delivered to the City during, or prior to, the public hearing. 
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The City of Mountain View does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, religion, national origin, sex, 
disability, age, source of income, gender, gender expression or identity, or any other State or Federal 
protected class in any of its policies, procedures or practices. This nondiscrimination policy covers 
admission and access to, or treatment or employment in, the City of Mountain View programs and 
activities. Pursuant to the ADA, the City of Mountain View will make reasonable efforts to accommodate 
persons with disabilities.  For inquiries regarding the nondiscrimination policy, please contact the City's 
Section 504 Coordinator at laurel.james@mountainview.gov or 650-903-6397.   
 
Dated: May 24, 2024 
Derek Rampone, Finance and Administrative Services Director 


